To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC
From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2

       April 17, 2018

Dear Meg,

At our meeting on Monday April 16th, 2018 the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 reviewed the proposal for a revision to the PhD in Philosophy. 

The revision comprised the addition of two new courses (PHIL 8001: Graduate Training Seminar and PHIL 8900: Graduate Placement Seminar), both of which have been recently approved by our panel. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The rationale for the proposed change is to prepare all Philosophy graduate students for employment by providing them with substantial professional training, both on entering the PhD program (covered by PHIL 8001) and before they leave the PhD program (covered by PHIL 8900). 

The panel supported the proposed revision and voted unanimously to approve the revised Philosophy PhD. We recommend the approval at the ASCC. 

Yours faithfully,

Richard Fletcher 

ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 Chair


